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          The weather has not been in our favor so far this month, again cold and windy, 

not to many members have found their way to the field,just a few diehards have 

enjoyed some great flying.  The gate code was changed after the February meeting, it 

is posted for two month on your news letter in the e-mail subject line. Darryl’s Cadet 

outing was canceled, because of bad weather and is rescheduled for May. 

 

We have a new contact at the Southwest Florida Water Management District 

her name is Brenda Kerrick, I have been in contact with her, In regards to our License 

Agreement and the Entrance Road Maintenance request. Roger and I had a meeting 

on Wednesday the 10th of February with a staff member from the Field Operations 

Managers Office and now we are waiting for good news, on the road repair. 

 

A bunch of our members will going to Perry, Georgia for the annual Swap meet, 

which means that we will have a small meeting in March. We have a work party 

planed for the 12th and our swap meet is on the 19th of March. Thank Chip Greene 

when you see him for stepping up totake care of our Mower  maintenance . 

 

Hope warmer weather is on the way, see you at the field. 

 

Werner 

Message from the Club President  
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2016 AMA membership is required 

 to fly after January 1, 2016. 

Joe Barzyz is a club Intro Pilot for Civil Air Patrol Students only  

Jody Lopez has been added as AMA for intro pilot status 
Contact info will be available soon.   
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Club Sponsors  
The Sponsors listed below have very generously contributed merchandise to 

our raffles and annual events. Please patronize them whenever possible. 
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The main gate at the flying field 52 must be kept locked when 
entering or leaving the field.  The four tumblers must be turned each 
time the lock is closed.   When entering the field if you find only one 
tumbler has been turned, try to find the last member who entered 
the field and closed the lock incorrectly.   Explain to the individual 
that all four tumblers must be turned.   
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Next Meeting is March 5th, 2016 10:00 AM Area 52 Field.   

Check out our web site: 
HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG 

Review the Bulletin Board and our Website to keep informed of what is happening at the flying fields.  

HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG

